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Transport Malta is of the opinion that the proposal in caption should be assessed in line with
Planning Authority's DC2015 Guidelines and/or relevant policy documents. The proposed
development should be within the official scheme alignment, UCA building line and/or the
established site boundary and should not encroach onto the public road space. Should there
be any transport related queries not covered by the current policies and guidelines please
advise.
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